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[bookmark: _GoBack]Heller Statement on DOI Recommendations Related to Gold Butte 
 
Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the below statement following reports on the Department of Interior (DOI) Secretary Ryan Zinke’s recommendations related to the Gold Butte National Monument: 
 
“As a strong proponent of states’ rights, the Obama Administration’s decision to bypass Congress and designate two national monuments in Nevada despite widespread disagreement at the local level is an example of extreme overreach and the failed Washington-knows-best mentality. That is why I welcomed Secretary Zinke to Nevada to see first-hand the impact of monuments designated under the Antiquities Act with no local input. After talking to and meeting with the Secretary several times, I am pleased that he has taken my recommendation to ask the President to modify Gold Butte’s boundaries to allow the Virgin Valley Water District to access its water rights that were lost under the previous Administration. These actions recommended by me and Secretary Zinke prioritize local concerns over the opinion of Washington bureaucrats, and I hope that President Trump will agree with the Secretary.” 
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